
Dear            ,

I am so very proud of you for taking the ‘Be Kind to 
Yourself’ pledge!

You are now part of the ‘Be Kind to Yourself’ club with kids 
around the world who have pledged to be kind to themselves 
and others.

Have you remembered to be kind to yourself today? I want to 
remind you that you can be kind to yourself every day! If you 
need a reminder, you can keep this letter and read it every 
day.

I heard that you like that you are                   . I like 
that about you too and I think you are very special.

Remember that when you are kind to yourself and others, you 
can shine like a bright light and make the world more 
beautiful.

Thanks for being an awesome kid!

Sending you love,
The Kindness Fairy


